Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 11 - 069, s. 2024

TO: Dr. Juancho A. Intano - Campus Director, Cantilan
Dr. Evelyn T. Bagood - OIC Campus Director, Tandag
Dr. Ramel D. Tomaquin - Dean, CBM

DATE: November 4, 2024

SUBJECT: UPDATED SCHEDULE FOR NEMSU BLOOD DONATION
ACTIVITIES

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

In connection with Memorandum No. 08-015, s. 2024 from the Office of the SUC
President, the University, in coordination with the Provincial Blood Coordinating
Council, is once again directing each campus to conduct scheduled blood donation
activities to support patients in need of transfusions. This initiative aligns with the
National Voluntary Blood Services Program under RA No. 7719, reinforcing our
commitment to the health and welfare of our communities.

Last year’s initiative underscored our dedication to this cause, and we continue to
provide essential support through the updated schedule below:

Date Campus To be conducted by
November 9, 2024 Cantilan ASTMMC Blood Bank
November 12, 2024 Marihatag Offsite Classes | ASTMMC Blood Bank
December 7, 2024 Tandag ASTMMC Blood Bank

In support of this activity, snacks will be provided by the agency conducting the
bloodletting for the blood donors. NEMSU campuses will coordinate with the
Provincial Blood Coordinating Council to facilitate this activity, serving in a supporting
role. Additionally, each campus is expected to prepare lunch for the 20 personnel
from the designated collecting units, along with campus staff involved in the activity.
These expenses shall be charged to the respective campus funds, in accordance
with existing auditing and accounting rules and regulations.
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Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

Thank you for your commitment to this noble endeavor. Let us continue to champion
the spirit of service across NEMSU.

For your information and compliance.

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,

NE G. LOAYON, PhD
S sident Ill(}éﬂ.—-

Encl.:  Correspondence from the Provincial Blood Coordinating Council

Ge: OVPAA
NSTP Director’s Office
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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCIAL HEALTH OFFICE
Capitol Hills, Telaje, Tandag City Surigao del Sur

Provincial Blood Coordinating Council

November 4, 2024

DR. NEMESIO G. LOAYON, PhD

SUC President llI

North Eastern Mindanao State University
Tandag City, Surigao del Sur

Dear Dr. Loayon,
+ Healthy Greetings!

The Provincial Blood Coordinating Council would like to ask your approval for the
following NEMSU Campuses of the scheduled Blood Letting Activity. | had already
talked to the Campus Directors and arranged the said activities.

October 16, 2024 - Lianga Campus — Done
October 18, 2024 - San Miguel Campus — Done
October 28, 2024 - Tagbina Campus — Done
October 30, 2024 - Bislig City Campus — Done
November 9, 2024 - Cantilan Campus
November 12, 2024 — Marihatag Campus
December 7, 2024 - Tandag City Main Campus

The participation of the different NEMSU Campuses in the Province has greatly
improved and help connecting lives for our patients who needs blood transformation.

Again thank you so much for supporting the National Voluntary Blood Services
Program under RANO. 7719.

Provineial Health Office

.
" |

Noted: ‘ |
DR. OSCAR JESUS, JR. MD

Provincial Health Officer Il
Provincial Health Offi



